
Our President Nalla has written an article to The Straits Times Forum Page that was 

published today, 25th Feb 2022.  

He has urged the Government to help the Self-employed like Remisiers, Food Delivery 

Personnel, Taxi Drivers, Hawkers, Property Agents, Insurance Agents, Home Bakers & the 

like.  

In the 2020 Resilience Budget, the Government gave $9,000 to each eligible Self-employed 

which was deeply appreciated. He has urged the Government to do likewise this year as well 

as many Self-employed Singaporeans are still struggling & need every bit of help. 

Hope for the Best. 

 


